
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith  
  Acting Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: May 29, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Local Public Agency Projects 
 
 
Please be advised that the KYTC Office of Local Programs and the KYTC District Offices will encourage 
Local Public Agencies to utilize the established website Local Public Agency Projects, available through 
a link on our Construction Procurement website, to advertise their projects.  
 
Utilizing this site may give an added benefit to Local Public Agencies by placing project information in a 
location easily accessed by prequalified contractors.  
 
Please note that this is only a recommendation, and is not a mandatory requirement for the Local Public 
Agencies; therefore, not all projects may be listed. 
 
 


